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While March’s Fly-in Breakfast was 

actually cancelled on the previous 

Wednesday afternoon, twenty-four aircraft 

and thirty-two flyers arrived at YDUN, 

many expecting breakfast anyway.  

 

On Wednesday, all members were notified 

of the cancellation by email as well as 

notices to this effect placed on the club’s 

website and aeroclub’s website. 

 

While she was hoping to spend the 

weekend resting her knee after a recent 

operation, Pat thought this might happen 

as it did last year when one of the fly-in 

breakfasts was cancelled and had decided 

to drive to Straddie and put plans in place 

for a breakfast of some sort for the people 

who turned up anyway. 

 

 
 

As it happened, everybody enjoyed a basic 

impromptu breakfast of bacon, sausages 

and eggs for $10.00 with a big thank-you 

to all the helpers who made this possible. 

 

 

Because of such enthusiasm and support 

shown for the Fly-in Breakfast last 

Saturday, Pat has decided to avoid making 

any cancellations in the future. 

 

 
 

Repairs and improvements to the airfield 

continued this month with the replacement 

of the shed’s water pump and engine 

mounts for the main generator. While the 

shade-sails are not up yet, this is expected 

to happen soon. 
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